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               Christmas Clubs are  
                    now available!  You may   

                     withdrawal it in person, 
call to have it mailed or transfer it to 

your checking account online. 
                

 

The Credit Union lobby is now open. 

If you feel sick in any way please do not come 

inside!   Continue to use the drive thru.  Please 

help us to not have to shut down again. 
 

 

Statement Verification 
Please examine your statement carefully.  If you 
feel there are any discrepancies, please contact       
Michael Dorman at MDTIFCU@gmail.com or by 

mail at P O Box 146 Diboll, TX  75941.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2021 Loans               
Up to $5000 for 36 months 

 

Additional Home Banking updates are 

coming soon.  

 

A new ATM is also on its way.  

 
 
 

COVID-19 Annual Meeting 
October 19, 2021 

5:00 – 6:30 

Simply come by our drive thru. 

Chick fil A boxes will be served. 

Door prizes will be given. 

Please call us ASAP so your meal will           

be reserved. 
 

 
 
 

Holiday Hours 
 

We will be closed October 11th                    
for Columbus Day.  

 

We will be closed November 11th                       
for Veteran’s Day.  

 

We will be closed Thursday & Friday, 
November 25th & 26th for Thanksgiving.   

The drive in will open at 7:30 on 
Wednesday, November 24th.  

 

We will be closed on Friday & Monday,    
December 24th & 27th for Christmas.   

 

New Year’s closing– to be determined.  
 
 

 

Open your free checking account today.  
There is no monthly service charge and 

no minimum balance to maintain. 
 

We offer overdraft protection, debit 
cards, courtesy pay, home banking        

and bill pay. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Holiday Skip-A-Payment 
 

Skip your November or December  

payment for a $50 fee per loan.  Print the form                           

off our website and return it by email, fax, or US mail.  

You may also drop it by the office.   
 

 

mailto:MDTIFCU@gmail.com

